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Curbside Meal Distribution at Senior Centers to 
Continue for Qualifying Senior Residents 
Action to Protect Public from Evolving COVID-19  
 
EL PASO, Texas – As part of a joint meal distribution initiative by the Parks 
and Recreation Department and El Paso County, curbside distribution of 
meals will continue every Tuesday, from 10 a.m. to noon, at all City Senior 
Centers for seniors enrolled in the El Paso County Senior Noontime Meal 
Program. 
 
The County meal program is preparing and providing five pre-packaged meals 
consisting of pre-packed shelf and pre-cooked frozen meals.  
 
The meals are only available to adults 60 years-of-age and older who are 
currently enrolled and active in the El Paso County Senior Noontime Meal 
program. 
 
Volunteers and employees with the Parks and Recreation Department are 
helping the El Paso County team distribute the curbside meals. The curbside 
pickup offers a quick, drive through option to keep seniors and volunteers 
safely separated during the COVID-19 pandemic. 
 
All City Senior Centers remain closed until further notice.   
 
The El Paso Department of Public Health (DPH) continues to urge residents to 
follow prevention measures and stay up-to-date with the latest information by 
subscribing to both the City and DPH social media platforms, and to 
visit www.epstrong.org or call dial 2-1-1 and select option six for more 
information. 
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